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Regular Monthly Meeting
April 8, 2010

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held
on Thursday, April 8, 2010, at the Shenango Township Municipal Buﬂdmg with
Supervisors Larry Herman and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Superintendent Phillips gave the police report.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the general fund
expenses. Mr. Herman — yes, Mr. Albertini — yes.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund
expenses. Mr. Herman — yes, Mr. Albertini - yes.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to adopt Resolution # 2 of 2010,
Requesting County Aid Liquid FFuel Funds. Mr. Herman — yes, Mr. Albertini — yes.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to adopt the DEP Consent Order,
pending review by the solicitor. Mr. Herman — yes, Mr. Albertini - yes.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to accept the bid by Allied Waste for
residential garbage and Recycling collection, pending review by the solicitor.

Mr. Herman — yes, Mr. Albertini — yes.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to adopt the Cable Franchise Agreement
with Comcast. Mr. Herman — yes, Mr. Albertini — yes

Mr. Herman stated that the board is looking into PCI, which does building inspections as
an alternative for residents, which may save residents with a different fee structure.

Public Comment:

Mr. Bill Alexander, Savannah Gardner Road, stated excess speeding on 65 and Old
Pittsburgh Road.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.



